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March 29, 2024  
  
Subject: Eid-ul-Fitr  
 
To Whom it May Concern:  
 
The individual named below is currently observing Ramadan, the holiest month in the Islamic 
calendar. During this sacred period, Muslims who are physically able to do so fast daily from 
before sunrise to sunset, refraining from both food and drink—including water. 
 
At the conclusion of Ramadan, Muslims worldwide celebrate Eid-ul-Fitr, a joyous occasion 
marking a month of fasting, worship, perseverance, and humility. This celebration includes a 
special communal prayer attended by thousands. In Atlanta, local Muslims will join the global 
Muslim community in prayer and festivities. 
 
This year, Eid-ul-Fitr is anticipated to commence on Sunday, March 30, 2025. 
 
In light of this, we respectfully request that the individual named below be granted a religious 
excused absence on Sunday, March 30, 2025. This will enable them to participate in the Eid 
prayer and related religious celebrations with their family and community. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
our mosque at 404-874-7521 or via the email address provided below. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and consideration. 
 
Employee / Student Name: _____________________________.  
  

 
 
Muhammad A. Varachhia 
Administrator 
Muhammad.varachhia@alfarooqmasjid.org 
 


